
Groton Little League

Meeting of February 23, 2021


The meeting was called to order at 7:00 PM.


Present were: Danielle Daniels, Doug Dickey, Jessica Donnel, Nathan Krekeler, Annmarie Nix, 
Ray Nix, Katie Trask


Presidents Report:  Registration is low, due to the weather, we expect it to pick up as we near 
Spring. Registration is currently $1.  New ideas for advertising and promoting were discussed. 


Yard signs for registration was discussed.  It was decided to purchase the small lawn signs and 
place them around town. 


The issue with the boundaries of Groton Middle School and MLL claiming it as theirs was 
resolved with Regional.  Groton Middle School is part of Groton Little League.


An issue with Fitch High School is being discussed with Regional and could effect some kids 
already signed up for 50/70 and senior division. 


We currently have 7-8 coaches signed up already.


Mystic Little League has not currently committed to tee ball and coach pitch.  If they do not, we 
could have Mystic kids playing on our teams. 


Field usage and new locations due to new schools were discussed.


Opening Day was set for April 24th.


The meeting was adjourned at 7:57 pm.


